
 

2024 AGD Leadership Development Symposium (LDS)  

Application Form 
 

Attendance for the 2024 Leadership Development Symposium (LDS), April 12-13, 2024, in Chicago, Illinois is 

limited and requires an application. To be considered, applicants must: 

1. Receive approval from their Regional Director (RD), and  

2. Complete and return this application to AGD’s Constituent Services department via e-mail at 

ConstituentServices@agd.org by Monday, February 5, 2024. 

3. Please submit  and complete the COVID waiver – Page 2  

Space is limited for this complimentary leadership training. Be thoughtful and thorough in your application. 

 

Answer the four questions below and return on a separate document with your application. (Note: answers 
 should be less than 250 words in total).  

1. Summarize your involvement with AGD and if you have attended a Leadership Symposium. (Example: I have 
been the membership chair since 2020, assist in our states Annual meeting and never attended AGD’s 
Leadership Development Symposium). 

 
2. Please describe what you hope to gain from AGD’s Leadership Development Symposium.  
 

3. What areas of leadership do you feel you need the most help?  
 

4. At what capacity do you see yourself volunteering in the next 2 years?  
 

If you have any questions or need additional information, contact Constituent Services at 888.243.7392 or 
constituentservices@agd.org. 

 
I hereby certify that all of the above information is correct. I agree to participate in a trend study conducted by the AGD.  By signing this 
application, I agree that once awarded the stipend, it will be used solely for the purpose of attending the 2024 AGD Leadership 
Development Symposium. 
 
 

Applicant Signature         Date 

 
 
 

Regional Director Signature        Date 

 
Name:  

Constituent:  

Region:  

Address:  City:  Zip:  

Business Phone:  Fax:  

Email:  

 
AGD Membership ID Number:   

RD Approval  
 
RD Name and approval Status: 

Emergency Contact: Name:                                                   Phone number: 
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